
Case Reports submitted by MD Surgery trainees 
- Amendment to the Prospectus 

 
As recommended by the Board of Management, the Senate approved the following amendments to the MD 
Surgery Prospectus 2012. 
 
To be amended as 
• To reduce the number of case reports to be submitted by the MD Surgery trainees from 02 to 

01  
• Trainees should submit the case report within the first year of Pre MD training 

 
The Senate decided to apply these changes to the candidates who sit for the Selection Examination in 
Surgery after this decision is approved by the Senate.  
 

 
BOM approved – 07.12.2019 
Senate approved – 30.12.2019 


